
Policy Sub-Committee 
Meeting Minutes for October 12, 2022 

 
Jessica Polizzotti called the meeting to order at 4:51 p.m. Jessica Polizzotti (“JP”), Erin Gibbons 
(“EG”), Superintendent Omar Easy (“OE”) and Assistant Superintendent Parry Graham (“PG”) 
were present for the meeting. 
 
No public comment was presented. 
 
Review of Policy: GBEB 
The sub-committee reviewed GBEB for various other districts in our area and compared same 
to our District’s current GBEB policy language.  
 
PG presented the committee with various area district GBEB policies and had grouped them 
into three (3) categories for the committee’s review. PG discussed how the other policies were 
similar and different from Wayland’s existing language for GBEB.  
 
PG, OE, JP, and EG discussed the other district’s policies and reviewed where the District may 
benefit from changes to the existing GBEB policy to reflect some good additions from 
comparable districts. PG, OE, JP and EG reviewed various additional language and made 
suggested changes to existing language as desired by the Superintendent. The proposed 
revisions were to be reviewed by legal counsel in advance of the next meeting prior to taking it 
to the School Committee for any potential review and/or vote. 
 
Matters Not Anticipated: Residency Requirements/Policy Questions 
In follow up from a prior School Committee discussion related to the residency requirements in 
Wayland, EG asked OE about the status of the chart outlining the required documentation to 
provide proof of residency. Discussion followed with respect to the inconsistency of the existing 
requirements and what changes could be made. OE will connect with team members to obtain 
the original chart and other related documents. OE to send same to JP and EG to revise in 
advance of next meeting pursuant to prior discussion and decisions at last sub policy meeting. 
 
JP moved and EG seconded to adjourn the meeting. Motion passed 2-0.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:45 p.m. 
 


